
from the Director’s Desk 
2020 

 Happy February!  Didn’t January go fast??  I know that everyone is 
wishing we’d get some snow with all this cold weather.   But I know I’ve seen 
a lot of  winter around the halls and in classrooms.  The children have been 
building igloos, playing with winter animals, making snowy crafts and even 
playing in pretend snow.   
 Beginning February 1st we will be accepting registrations for our 2020-
2021 school year from our current families.  Don’t delay in grabbing a spot for 
your child.  If  you register before April 1st you will receive a $20 discount off  
the registration fee.  If  classes are full when you register your child, they will 
be placed on a waiting list.  So don’t delay!  Enrollment for the general public 
will begin February 15th. 
 The boys and girls will be having a Valentine’s Dance on February 13th.  
This is just a fun time for them all to get together and dance.  After the dance 
they will go back to class to exchange Valentines with their friends.   
 
 Also, just a reminder that our Mid-winter break is from 
Monday, Feb. 17th through Monday, Feb. 21st.   
 
 Have a “lovely” month of  February! 
   Mrs. Patti 

Silent Auction Help Needed!! 

We are  still looking for donations of great items, theme baskets, and donations from 
businesses.  Some of the items we had last year were Rounds of Golf,  

Landscaping Gift Certificate,  Restaurant Gift cards, Books and Candles, themed baskets such 
as scrapbooking, wine, games, spa, movies, etc…  If you would like to donate items, please let 

me know.  Also, if you would like to go around to local businesses and ask for donations, I 
would so appreciate the help!!   

Our Silent Auction and Art Show will be held March 23-April 2. 
 



Upcoming Events 

Just a reminder that every month the children will go to the 
Library.  We  set up a mock library and are give the children 
the opportunity to visit the library to check out a book.   

The children will visit the library Tuesday 
and must return their book the next day 
(Wednesday) in order to check out an-

other book.  That book must be returned on Thursday.  We ask that you 
help to remind your child that they should take care of the book they 
have checked out and remember to bring it back the next day.  All books 
must be returned to your child’s teacher!  We hope this will be an enjoy-
able activity for your child and a good learning experience.   

Library Days Feb. 4th and 5th 
100th Day of  Preschool -  Feb. 4th 

Valentines Dance - Feb. 13th 
Mid-Winter Break Feb. 17th- Feb. 21th 

Lent Church Service - Feb. 26th 

February 
Birthdays 

Owen S. (4’s)…..February 4th 

Enrollment for the 2020/2021 preschool year is now open.  Don’t delay in turn-
ing in your registration form and payment to hold a spot for your child.  If you 
turn in the form and payment before April 1st, you will receive a $20 discount!  
If classes are full, your child will be placed on a waiting list. 

Enrollment will be open to the community on February 15th. 


